
John Barnard
Text Box
HRJ-25-1 Correspondence between HRJ and PC Lyon
The blue pencil numbering suggests that there may have been other letters which are either lost, of which I have not yet located. The letters from HRJ are presumably either drafts (of letters that may not have been sent), or copies retained by him.
John Barnard, 18 Nov 2024
















